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What We Are Learning! 

What an awesome Catholic Schools Week we 

had! The littles enjoyed dressing up and 

participating in the fun activities. It was 

great seeing so many of you at Open House. 

What a wonderful school family we have! We 

finished up the letter B and our snow and ice 

theme. We felt and tasted ice and observed 

it melting, did an ice and snowman cut and 

glue sequencing, water colored a snowman, 

and even made a snowman out of Play-Doh 

complete with accessories! We read The 

Mitten and wrote in our journals about our 

mitten. We talked about Ground Hog Day and 

watched the live video about Phil seeing his 

shadow. In Religion we talked about kindness, 

how we can let our light shine, and all the 

things we love about our school. 

 

       

Upcoming Events 

Feb.  14 – Pre-K Valentine Party              

Feb.  17 – Noon Dismissal                              

Feb.  20 – No School                                     

Feb.  25 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run     

March 25 – City Lights Dinner and Auction     

Next week we will be working on the letter 

D and talking about Dinosaurs and Dental 

Health.  

Show and Tell will be on Wed., Feb. 8th. 

Snacks for next week:                            

Monday – Sadie                                        

Tuesday – Emerie’s 5th Birthday                              

Wednesday – Silas                           

Thursday – Thalia                                               

Friday – Wesley 

                                   

Notes: 

Val-o-grams are available from the 8th grade class for 10 cents each. They are a half sheet of paper that can 

be decorated by your child and given to anyone in school. They will need to be returned to school by Friday, 

February 10th. 

We have everything we need for our Valentine Party. Thank you! If you would like to join us (and have had 

the Child Protection Training) please let me know. They are also welcome to bring valentines or treat bags 

for their classmates. We have 14 students. As per school policy, there are no valentine deliveries accepted 

at school. 

Rockets Foundation 5K and Kids Fun Run is Saturday, February 25th at 1:30 pm.  This is a fun way to support 

our Rockets Foundation who does so much for our school. Sign up online at www.fueltherockets.com.          
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